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Dear Mr Stewart-Farthing 

Thank you for your email to Mark Hoban 

Mark will respond at his earliest opportunity. 

Kind regards 

vanessa silcock 

PA to Marl< Hoban MP 

From:[ Code A i 
i ............................................................................................................................................... J 

Sent: 31 January 2010 11:36 

To: HOBAN, Mark 
subject: Gosport Hospital 

Dear Mr Hoban, 
You will no doubt be aware that the GMC enquiry has found Dr Barton guilty of Serious Professional 
Misconduct but fell short of having her struck off the professional register despite the chief Executive 
of the GMC holding a contrary view. Again, clearly, there are suspicious forces at work here, and a 
public enquiry seems to be the only way of getting to the bottom of this matter and satisfy the families 
involved, including myself. 
As my representative at Westmister, I would ask you again to lobby the minister on this issue, and to 
sign Early Day Motion Number 691 ’Deaths at Gosport Hospital’ 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
Kind regards, 
charles Stewart-Farthing 
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